
 

 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 

PROVIDER COUNCIL MEETING – April 17, 2020 

April 1, 2020 

Our next Provider Council Meeting is scheduled for Friday, April 17 at  
10 a.m. As a result of the ongoing COVID-19 situation, this meeting will 
continue to be held online exclusively through WebEx until further notice. 
 
Questions or concerns should be sent IN ADVANCE of the meeting to 
marylandproviderrelations@optum.com by Wednesday, April 8. Please 
address the email subject line as “Provider Council Questions” when 
submitting your questions. 
 
Topic: Provider Council Meeting 
 
Host: Ashley Bussey 
 
Date: Friday, April 17 
 
Time: 10 a.m. 
 
------------------------------------------------------- 
To register for this meeting click the following link: 
 
Register for the April 17 Provider Council Meeting  
 
Once you register for the WebEx, you will receive a confirmation email with 
instructions for joining telephonically. 
 
Click here to view the March Provider Council Meeting minutes. 

 

Optum Maryland would like to reassure providers that all of our services are 

operating as normal during the current national response to COVID-19. 

Providers can continue to contact us at 1 (800) 888-1965. After-hours and 

mailto:marylandproviderrelations@optum.com
https://optum.webex.com/optum/onstage/g.php?MTID=e45ffc87e7649f2531363c93a83077d10
https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/councilminutes/Provider%20Council%20Minutes%2003-13-20.pdf


holidays will be covered by clinical night staff for crisis and emergency 

services. 

 

 

If you're unable to click the links in this email, please click the text above, 

"View this message in a browser." 

 

 


